
 

Dereham Walkers are Welcome

Mattishall Walk

Spring Bank Holiday Monday
29 May 2017

Join  us  for  a  short  bus  ride  and return  6½ mile  walk  (about  2½
hours) through the Tud Valley, including tea or coffee and a piece of
home made cake en route.

The walk starts in Dereham town centre at 1020 (prompt for the bus
at 1030).

Booking is essential: we may be unable to accommodate you on the
day without a booking.  Tickets (£5, including drink and cake) are
available  from  any  Dereham  Walkers  are  Welcome committee
member.  Or contact Ken Hawkins at  dtc.fpwarden@talktalk.net or
on 07505 426750.

For more details about 

Dereham Walkers are Welcome

please visit http://www.DerehamWaW.org.uk
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